
TEXAS SLAVE DESCENDANT'S 
SOCIETY 

March 28, 2006 

Newland Development 
Sugar Land, Texas 

Dear Sirs, 

HOUSTON, TEXAS 

RE: The two-story, 45,000 sq. ft. structure-Prison Dormitory Building 

Pursuant to our meeting and conversations with you in 2005, regarding the donation of the "Old Central Prison Farm" building for preservation and restoration as a historical landmark. 

We would like to secure a time and date to meet with you to discuss the donation of this building to our organization. 

Our prior discussions with you and your assistant, Keith, who gave us a four of the property, were related to preserving the structure as a Cultural and Life Enrichment Center, along with the enclosed cemetery. 

We are currently ready to pursue renovation and restoration of the building. Our plans for a Cultural Research and Ufe Enrichment Center is to raise funds to award college scholarships to students struggling for an education. 

Secondly, this would be the only Prison Museum and Cultural Research Center of this type in the Houston metropolitan area, which will depict Texas Prison history. 

Support via grants, corporate/private sponsorship and donations from entities such as The Buffalo Soldiers National Museum, Brazoria County Historical Society, City of Sugar Land, Houston Baptist University, Prairie View University, Project Respect and University of Houston, will assure all of a quality reference center to explore Texas history. 

Our conversations with the City of Sugar Land's City Manager and his staff were all positive and they stand readily to assist us in our venture in preserving this Texas history. 

We thank you in advance for your intelligent and thorough forethought in preserving this structure and donating it to the memories of the people who are descendants of the workers, landowners, inmates, officials and others who lived 



TEXAS SLAVE DESCENDANT'S 
SOCIETY 
HOUSTON, TEXAS 

and worked for the Prison System for the State of Texas and who assisted in 
making Sugar Land, Texas a dynasty. 

This project will attrad visitors from around the world and will stand as a 
monument and an educational adventure. 

Please let us know when we can expect a meeting with you to discuss this matter 
in detail, at your earliest convenience. 

Sincerely, 

Reginald Moore 
M. Waddy-Thiobodeaux 
Texas Slave Descendant's Society 
281-495-1869 or 713-884-9655 

Cc: City Manager of Sugar Land, Texas 
Buffalo Soldiers National Museum 
Planning Committee 
Project Respect 
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